
Blakenall & Bloxwich Local Neighbourhood Partnership –13th 
December  2006 
 
 
LNP Community Cash Scheme   
 
 
Purpose of the Report 
 
To provide an update on the progress of the LNP Community Cash Scheme 
 
Recommendations: 
 

1.  LNP to note progress of the LNP Community Cash Scheme 
 
 
Update 
 
As agreed at the last LNP meeting applications and guidance notes were 
made available to all from Monday 30th October 2006. 
 
In total 79 applications were sent out to LNP members, local groups and 
voluntary groups.   
 
In order to promote the community cash scheme a number of newspaper 
articles were submitted, LNP members were requested to promote the 
scheme in their neighbourhoods and the scheme was promoted by New Deal 
for Communities and Blakenall Community Association. 
 
25 applications were received by the closing date which will be assessed by 
the selection panel as agreed at the LNP meeting on Wednesday 6th 
December.  The recommendations of the panel will be brought to the LNP for 
approval. 
 
Further information regarding the projects will be provided at the LNP 
meeting. 
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